
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2023-M-222 

Subject: Request to Act as Qualified Donee 

Agenda Date: November 09, 2023 

Attachments:  
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council approve the request to be a flow through qualified donee for: 

- The Temagami Family Health Team – For an Autoclave Machine  
- Temagami Public School – Funding to pay for transportation for educational and cultural outings. 

 
AND FURTHER THAT the organization receiving the funds be responsible for providing the Municipality 
with all receipts and expenses related to the purchases for reporting purposes.  
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council approve the application from the Temagami Police Services Board’s for a 
second Speed/Radar Sign on a Trailer 
 
 
INFORMATION 
 
The Municipality has received requests to act as the qualified donee for the Temagami Community Foundation 
Grant callout for the Fall of 2023.  
 
The decision to fund these projects lies with the Temagami Community Foundation. For the Temagami Family 
Health Team and the Temagami Public School, the Municipality’s role would be to flow the funds of successful 
applicant through the municipal accounts.  
 
For the Temagami Police Services Board this would be part of the municipal operations as a local board of 
the Municipality. 
 
Each organization will be asked to complete a brief synopsis on how the funds were spent and how it assisted 
our community. They will also be asked to provide copies of all receipts and financial reporting to the 
Municipality for our records.  
 
The Temagami Family Health Team and the Temagami Public School are considered are not-for-profit entities 
that provide support services to the community. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Sabrina Pandolfo 
Deputy Treasurer 

 


